
 
 PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
 
 
DATE: August 16, 2023  
 
TO: CA State Clearinghouse, Responsible Agencies, Interested Parties and Organizations 
  
FROM: Jose Valenzuela, Supervising Planner 
  Planning and Development Department 
   
SUBJECT: Public Comment Extension for Costco Commercial Center Draft EIR (SCH No. 

2021100443) 
 
 
The City of Fresno recently submitted a Draft EIR to the State Clearinghouse for the Costco 
Commercial Center (State Clearinghouse No. 2021100443). The Draft EIR comment period was 
listed as July 11, 2023 through August 25, 2023. The City would like to extend the Draft EIR comment 
period through August 28, 2023. 
 
Documents related to this project can also be accessed on the City’s website at: 
https://www.fresno.gov/planning/plans-projects-under-review/#costco-commercial-center  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jose Valenzuela at (559) 621-8070 or at  
Jose.Valenzuela@fresno.gov.  
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